City of Salem & WM Scholarship – For a More Sustainable Tomorrow
The City of Salem, in partnership with WM (our Solid Waste and Recycling service provider) is excited to announce an annual scholarship program.  This scholarship will award $1,000 to Salem residents who are students pursuing college or graduate level studies in preparation for a career focused on environmental sustainability, including careers in environmental science or careers in other fields such as education, engineering or law so long as there is a specific environmental focus (e.g., science education, environmental engineering, or environmental law).
Applications are due by July 1, 2022 and should be sent via email to Micaela Guglielmi: mguglielmi@Salem.com.

2022 Application Form

Name:

Graduation Year:

Degree Program and College: 

In approximately 500 words, please describe your ideas to make the City of Salem a more sustainable City:
